Public Relations Report for June 13, 2012
Press Release for Voices United 7
The press release for the Voices United 7 concert has been created and is ready to be sent out to the various media outlets.  This will occur the first week in July.  A copy has been sent to “Central Voice” so that it will appear in the May/June issue.
Publicity for Concerts
Moving forward with next year’s HBMC publicity, I have found that Dickinson College Print Center gives us the best, high quality product and the lowest price, at least for the concert posters.  They have a very quick turn-around time (less than five days and sometimes within one day).  The postcards are still cheaper with VistaPrint producing them.  
Chorus Website and E-mail Account:
· The chorus website has been updated with information about the Voices United 7 concert on the front page and all the graphic designs are now present.    
· The “Family Jewels” pictures have been received via flash drive and I plan to have them uploaded to the website and Facebook by week’s end.
· The “Box Office” page of the website has been updated to include the Voices United concert.  I have also included the season ticket offering for the 2012-2013 season already.

· The Facebook page got a lot of activity with June concert. I have updated our account and pages to reflect our new name – Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus. There have been 27 new “friends” requests since our weekend concerts!  I continue to update and modify the main page as needed.  Our Voices United concert information will be uploaded to the site the first weekend in June and an event reminder sent to all our friends.
Pride Parade & Festival 2012:

· Our parade registration has been secured.  We are set for a truck/trailer type float.  Our goal will be to develop a float around the parade’s theme, “The Journey Together Towards Equality,” while still highlighting our 25th Anniversary.  Plans are still in the works but plan to try and incorporate Kevin’s tiara on the float somehow. Black, white and silver will be the color scheme.
· Our vendor application for the festival has also been secured for one space and two tables.  I will begin asking the guys for help in putting ideas together.  Again we hope to highlight our anniversary, having raffle baskets, the anniversary mugs and some other items.
Fiscal Outlook:

The PR committee has shown strong fiscal responsibility in the past year.  Our budget was $1750.00 for 2011-12 and to date we have only spent $743.50 - $1006.50 under budget so far.  Our budgeting for the electronic/website category is in good shape as well.  Our budge was $250.00 for 2011-12 and to date we have spent $188.78.  

Board Action Needed:
I have been contacted by Paula Norman from the Patriot-News about once again advertising in the Central PA Magazine 2012-13 Performance Edition.  This has to be in their hands by July 6, 2012.  The cost increased by $70.00 this year to $470.00 due to adding over 10,000 people to the readership (the P-N took over WITF’s “In Central PA” magazine last winter).  For the price, we get a 1/6 page full-color ad in the magazine, a second free ad in the newspaper at any time in the year, full exposure on PennLive, and 20 event listings on the event calendar online. I need board approval to spend this amount and secure the advertising for the 2012-2013 season. 

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, June 13, 2012.
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